
 

 

Sandhurst and Yateley Methodist Church 
Rev Sharon Gardner 

sharon.gardner@methodist.org.uk   Tel: 01344 774967 

 

 

 

 
We welcome any visitors and new residents with us today.  Please introduce yourself to a steward or 
sign the visitor’s book in the porch.  

 
Please note that Rev Sharon Gardner will be on annual leave:- 14th – 18th August 

 

Studies on Paul by Mary Elms  Mary Elms, local preacher, is presenting a course of five studies on Paul, every 

Monday at 7:30pm throughout July, on Zoom. The first of these studies was held on Monday 3rd July, it was well 
attended and very interesting.  The talk was entitled ‘The Lenses through which we read Paul’.  If you would like an 
audio recording of the talk – please let Keg know and she will forward this to you.  Each study will be recorded, so if 

you can’t make the evening, you can listen to the recording afterwards.  
 
https://zoom.us/j/94647403373?pwd=eVlqbXlKR0xMa1V6Wjd6UHVWVW9wUT09 
Meeting ID: 946 4740 3373     Passcode: 6414 

31st July   - Paul’s trilogy 

 
Action for Children Envelopes 2023 Reminder This is just a gentle reminder to bring your Action for Children 

Envelopes into to Church so that I can send the money to the Charity.  You can either give them to the Steward on 

Duty if I am not around or put the envelope in with the Collection so the Stewards will put them aside for me. 

Sunday 30th July 2023  

10.30 am Morning Service Preacher Mary Elms 

  Music Alison Bone? 

  Multimedia Chris Riley 

  Flowers Margaret Picken 

  Steward Heather Brown 

  Assistant Wendy Hart 

Church Diary Week Commencing 30th July 2023 

Tuesday Rejoice 2.30 pm 

Wednesday Wednesday House Group 8 pm 

Sunday 6th August 2023  

10.30 am Morning Service Preacher Rev Sharon Gardner 

 Holy Communion Music Mary Grossmann 

  Multimedia Robert Godden 

  Flowers Neil Devanand 

  Steward Sandra Wooledge 

  Assistant Mike Bader 

https://zoom.us/j/94647403373?pwd=eVlqbXlKR0xMa1V6Wjd6UHVWVW9wUT09


 

 

Thank you all for your generosity.                                    Alison Fradgley 

 
McMillan coffee morning  at the Baptist Church Hall on Monday 15th August from 10-12 

 
Sandhurst Churches Together invite us all to join in with this prayer initiative whereby, once a month, we pause 

for 5 minutes at 5pm to pray for our community. Suggestions for prayer are included in the notice. 

 
5@5 on Thursday 10th August 2023 
 
As we pause to pray at 5pm, let’s think of those who provide, support and deliver transport services for our 

community. 
 

Our prayers might cover those in key roles such as  
• professional drivers, guards…  

• volunteer drivers 
• those engaged in the maintenance of vehicles 

• those who work for the maintenance of roads, rails… 
 

And at this holiday time, we might offer a prayer for travellers. 
 
May the Lord go with you on your journey,  
whether near or far.  

May He keep you safe in His loving care.  
May He guide you in all the places you go,  
by land, sea or air.  

May He bless you until you return safely  
to your home again.  
Amen. 

 

Weekly Notices Items should be with Barbara by Friday 12 noon   notices@sandhurstyateleymethodist.org.uk   
 
Monthly Newsletter items for October edition should be with Sue T by 17th September  

 

S 
 

 

mailto:notices@sandhurstyateleymethodist.org.uk

